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It's time again - in May this year the 

annual audit of our project for efficient 

stoves in Rwanda took place. atmosfair 

employee Ute Werner was on site to 

accompany the audit. This year again, it 

is evident that our stoves are excellently 

accepted and regularly used by the 

households.  

 

The convincing advantage of our efficient 

stoves for the families is the big saving of 

firewood. Thus, more money is available for 

other important purposes. In addition, by using 

the stove also less smoke is produced 

compared to conventional stoves or three 

stone fire. Thus, the stoves do not only save 

CO2, but also improve health and help against 

the decline of forests in Rwanda by saving 

wood. 

 After the great success of the last years, it is 

clear that we want to continue. Therefore, 

together with our partner Safer Rwanda, we 

have built a new stove factory in Kigali, where 

our stoves are produced entirely locally since 

March of this year. This will enable even more 

users to benefit from our efficient stoves in the future. 

 

 

External reviewer interviewing a user 

A family proudly shows their stove - already many 
years old, but still fully in use 

Our new stove factory in Kigali 


